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June 9, 2025 

Dear Ranger Parents/Guardians, 

This letter is a reminder about the upcoming Summer STAAR EOC exams for students who did not pass during the spring 

testing session. The dates for the exams are as follows: 

Algebra I – June 17, 2025 

US History – June 17, 2025 

English I – June 18, 2025 

Biology – June 19, 2025 

English II – June 19, 2025 

Make-up – June 20, 2025 

Please make the necessary arrangements to have your students on campus for their STAAR test or tests on June 17– June 

19, 2025. All students will enter the campus through the front entrance and will need to be here by 7:30 a.m. to check in. 

Students who want breakfast should arrive by 7:00. Bus transportation is provided and mirrors the summer school 

schedule. Students may call home to be picked up once they have completed their tests. Parents must bring identification 

and check students out through the front office. All testing will be on-line with district technology. In the interest of time-

on-task, students are encouraged to bring their own water bottles.  

If you have any questions pertaining to the upcoming STAAR exam, please contact the school as soon as possible.  

Respectfully, 

Ms. Rae Fuller  
Ms. Rae Fuller  

Testing Coordinator - Special Programs Administrator 

Ross S. Sterling High School 
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